
  

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/17        22nd May’ 2023 

 
Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

 

“Good teaching is more a giving of right questions than a giving of right answers.” 

 - Josef Albers 

 

We strive to inculcate curiosity in our learners to explore answers themselves so that they 

experience the joy of discovery. But every fruitful journey comes with timely breaks! For 

our Primary and Middle wing learners this break comes as Summer Vacation staring from 

Monday, 29th May 2023. 

 

We invite you to a Student Parent Teacher Meeting (SPTM) for Grades III - VIII, 

wherein your child’s Class Teacher will apprise you of your child’s progress till now along 

with expectations from you as our partners in education on Saturday, May 27, 2023 from            

8:30 am – 12:00 pm. 

Please note the following important points: 

 Parent’s feedback is critical in improvement of school activities and experiences. 

We solicit your feedback via attached feedback form  

https://forms.office.com/r/sFJwRX2rN5   

Please submit by Friday, May 26th till 5 pm. 

 Individual Time Slots for the SPTM will be shared by your ward’s Class teacher. 

 It will be mandatory for your ward to accompany you to the SPTM in school uniform. 

 For Grades III to VIII, please ensure that you visit your ward’s sports coaches who 

will be stationed at the sports coaches rooms on first floor. 

In order to reduce the waiting time for parents, we would like to ensure that the parents’ 

visit time is spread out evenly across the day. Thus, you are requested to restrict your SPTM 

duration as allotted. Your class teacher will be communicating the slots to you through the 

class Whatsapp group. 

 

 

 The school will reopen for all grades on Monday, 3rd July 2023. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.azquotes.com/quote/519837?ref=parents-and-teachers
https://www.azquotes.com/author/189-Josef_Albers
https://forms.office.com/r/sFJwRX2rN5


*BOOK FAIR* 

 

 “The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, 

the more places you’ll go.” 

 

“A Reader’s Paradise” by Scholastic learning is organized on the day of SPTM, 

having books from a variety of publishers. To explore the magical world of books, 

visit the book fair with your ward and experience the joy of reading together. 

Exhibition is in school’s Cafeteria. 

 

*STEAM LAB* 

 
 We invite you to visit our STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, and 

Mathematics) Lab on 2nd floor. Our STEAM Lab is equipped with state-of-the-art 

tools, equipment, and resources to support their exploration and experimentation. 

 

 By visiting the STEAM Lab, you will gain insights into the innovative teaching 

methods we employ to foster critical thinking, problem-solving, teamwork, and 

creativity among our students. It will also provide you with a chance to witness the 

real-world applications of the concepts they are learning in their STEAM-related 

subjects. 

 

 

 

 Warm Regards, 

 
 Dr Himani Tyagi  

Principal 


